BOARDING SCHOOLS/ HOSTELS

A 1. QUEENSLAND STATE COUNCIL

“That ICPA Qld, on behalf of its members and their families, thanks Independent Schools Queensland,
Queensland Catholic Education Commission and the Australian Boarding Schools Association, for their
tireless work and understanding of the needs of boarding students at all times, but especially during
Covid times.”

CARRIED BY ACCLAMATION

A 2. QUEENSLAND STATE COUNCIL

“That ICPA Qld, on behalf of its members, thanks the Department of Education and the Department of
Health for their swift action and willingness to include all education stakeholders in regular meetings
regarding the Code for Boarding School Students at the beginning of 2022.”

CARRIED BY ACCLAMATION



